
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Tuesday, 28 March 2017 10:04 AM 
To: 'Lance Emerson'; 'Madeleine.Tiedeman@Ablawyers.com.au'; Leigh Svendsen; Katie Biddlestone; 
Sharlene Wellard; Jacki Baulch; 'jlight@meridianlawyers.com.au'; 'Cc: Anna Ezzy'; AMOD; Jacki Baulch 
Subject: FW: AM2014/209 - Pharmacy Industry Award - Substantive Issues 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Re: AM2014/209 - Pharmacy Industry Award – APESMA Work Value Claim. 
 
I refer to the email below.  
 
Could the parties please provide a response to the suggested extension by APESMA below by 
5.00pm Wednesday 29 March 2017.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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